Save the Date- email from the Dean
Wednesday, Sept. 24
9am
From: Peter Swaan, Ph.D., M.Pharm., Dean
Subject: Save the Date for the Crisafi Challenge 

Dear [insert name]
Last year, the Crisafi Challenge reached a remarkable milestone — its 10-year anniversary. That moment was especially meaningful, as it was the final challenge Dr. Bob Crisafi witnessed before his passing in April. This fall, the Crisafi family and the College of Pharmacy are honored to carry forward Dr. Bob’s extraordinary legacy of supporting future Gator pharmacists.
Over the past decade, the Crisafi Challenge has raised more than $1.2 million and has awarded nearly 140 scholarships to deserving pharmacy students.
Mark your calendars for this Friday, September 26, when we will launch the 11th annual Crisafi Challenge. Thanks to a generous legacy gift through Dr. Bob’s estate, every donation will be matched dollar-for-dollar, up to $50,000, ensuring his impact on students’ lives continues for years to come.
Together, we can continue Dr. Bob’s vision and invest in the success of our future pharmacists. Please consider making your gift today.
{Give today button}
With gratitude,
Peter W. Swaan, Ph.D., M.Pharm.
Dean and Professor
UF College of Pharmacy

